








March 10, 2011

Dear Customer, 

[image: ]Effective March 21, 2011 your service provider Ren-Tel Communications, Inc. d/b/a DialTone & More is changing names.  Moving forward the name on your bill will be Ren-Tel Communications, Inc.  

Please be assured you will continue to receive the same great service you have come to expect from our company.  We thank you for your business.  Should you have any questions about the change please do not hesitate to contact customer service at (877) 973-6835.

Sincerely, 

Customer Service
Ren-tel Communications, Inc.
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